
BNAS Board Report, January 2023

In November the BNAS Department created CEU classes to be available for the BPS staff, due to 
weather and sicknesses classes were cancelled and the ones that were not cancelled didn’t 
have anyone participate. Rather than abandon the classes we will do better at advertising and 
reschedule all the classes. It will be four classes totaling eight hours. 

We also plan on having Blackfoot Language classes available for the community but finding a 
classroom is essential. Since we just got back from break we have yet to make progress and that 
but will by the end of the week (1-6-23). 

We have put together a small pamphlet with the BNAS logo and various Blackfoot Vocabulary 
(attached). This is to promote our department and to share the parents of our students the 
things we do in our department. 

Materials being created from our extended contracts are coming in. I’ve attached one 
document. This particular document is designed for supplemental materials & to help give 
substitute teachers materials when they are sitting in a BNAS classroom. 


